
 
 

CLINTON TOWNSHIP SEWERAGE AUTHORITY 
NOTICE 

 
  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that sanitary sewer user fee and connection fee 
hearings will be held by the Clinton Township Sewerage Authority at its meeting to 
be held on February 6, 2025, which hearings will commence at 8:30 a.m. at the 
offices of the Clinton Township Sewerage Authority, 79 Beaver Avenue, Annandale, 
New Jersey.  Said hearings shall affect all users of the Clinton Township Sewerage 
Authority system and may result in the setting of new sanitary sewer user fees and 
connection fees. 

  

At the aforesaid time and place, any interested person will be given an 
opportunity to be heard with regard to the setting of new user and connection fees. 

 

 

       Taralyn Stokes, Clerk 


